
 

 

 
 
 

BAR EXAMINATION REVIEW PROCEDURES 
 
 

In-person Review 
 
 An unsuccessful examinee may review his or her essay answers (MEE and MPT) 
and the top three answers for each question at the Alabama State Bar building. 
Appointments are available in one-hour increments from 9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. and 
from 1:30 p.m. until 3:30 p.m., and may be scheduled by calling the Admissions Office at 
(334) 269-1515.  Requests for additional time must be made when scheduling an 
appointment, but examinees seldom take or need more than one hour for review.   
 
 The in-person review period for the July 2021 Bar Examination is set for November  
1 – 5, 2021.  Any examinee that misses a scheduled review appointment will not be 
rescheduled. Only the examinee, with proper photo identification, will be allowed to 
participate in the review of his or her answers. 
 
 
Purchase of Exam Materials 
 
 An unsuccessful examinee may purchase copies of his or her answers only.  The 
top three answers are not available for purchase. An examinee who wishes to purchase 
a copy of his or her answers must submit a written request within 60 days after the 
announcement of bar examination results. The request must include the question number 
for each requested answer (i.e., MEE 1-6 and MPT 1-2).  The request must be 
accompanied by a check or money order, made payable to the Alabama State Bar ($5.00 
per answer; $40.00 for all answers). 
 
 Examinees must contact the National Conference of Bar Examiners (NBCE) – 
(608) 280-8550 or www.ncbex.org – to request copies of the questions and/or analyses 
of the MEE and MPT.   
 
 
Rule VI(B).B(3), Rules Governing Admission to the Alabama State Bar 

 

http://www.ncbex.org/

